March 25, 1981

The Very Reverend Father Yeghishe Gizirian
Pastor and President of the Parish Council
Holy Trinity Armenian Church

14 Woodlawn Avenue West

Toronto, Ontario M4Y 167

Dear Father Yeghishe:

On March 24 we received your letter of March 15, signed by the
Chairman and Secretary of the Parish Council, and are happy with the
progress being made with your parish's land and building project.
You note that the time for transfer of title and further payments is
approaching, and you ask for consent to proceed.

In a letter dated November 17, 1980, we communicated to you the
Diocesan Council's approval of the project provided certain conditions
were met.

Please consult that letter and let us know specifically what
has been determined regardino those conditions.

We will be pleased to respond as soon as we have word about them,
and consulted with the Diocesan Council.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate

c.c. Parish Council Chairman
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The Most Reverend

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate of The Eastern Diocese of
The Armenian Church of America
630 Second Avenue

New York, N.,Y., 10016

March 15, 1981
: ,&4 Mact 2y )4
Your Eminence: V/ /

We would like to express our heartfelt thanks and gratitude
for your pastoral visit to our parish on February 22, 1981.
Your presence in our midst was a great source of spiritual joy
and encouragement.

During your gracious visit to us the parish council had the
pleasure of presenting to you the plans for our new church
building and had the privilege of receiving your constructive
comments. We are happy to inform you that the development of
the plans is rapidly progressing toward firuition and will soon
be presented to the Planning Board and City Council of the
Borough of Scarborough. Our architect is diligently working

on the elevation plans of the new church building and will be
making a special trip to Armenia in order to acquire further
inspiration from our historic architecture.

As you are well aware the Toronto chapter of AGBU has acquired
and held on our behalf a parcel of land of one acre adjacent to
the soon opening Alex Manoogian Cultural Centre. The cost of that
one acre lot will be about $260,000, toward which we have already
disbursed $50,000 as initial payment some time ago. As the time
is approaching;the transfer of title of the land, we feel
obligated to make a further payment toward the remaining major
portion of our commitment to the AGBU and honour our agreement.
Having received your authorization and blessing for our project
the parish council would like to obtain the consent of your
Eminence in order to effect the payment.

Hoping to hear from you favourably in this regard, we remain,
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UVwpm 16, 1981
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Gbpwrunp
Se Pnpgnd Uppbypulnuynu UVwunilbwl
Rupbpuwd Unwlunpn dwyng USbphljuyp
Uht Gnpp

Uppti p Uppuwquy Zwyp,

vappwlniwd vwdwlypy ywpnibwyn fbuty wbnbwly bJ: Gu Phyenpbgh np
Spwluwu npSnipnp vwdwlny Jp npdt 2bpn Uppwquniefbwly vowvwpne Swdwp
2bp Go PbJwluwy npSnepnpu opiuncfpLtty nie wpwouncfihrup blhbnbgung
§nnpu Jbpwpbpdwdp Ywowpnibhp JOwpnedubpn Swlwp:

Swppbp wnhfind Jp yhup qpbd 2bpn Uppwqunifbwy Pnpnufingh Ywnncfhu
Jbpupbpduwdp niubgwd wywenpniefihrvubpniu Jwupl:

Uwnpbyny 2bpn Uppwqunifbwy pPbdwlwy qnpobpnit Guowpbw) jufnnnifpei
h Sbunut,
Uvwd pnuwp Swpup wnofwlhg
Efon Ly fodf—

tnhot &. “pn. Ypqppbwl
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